
 

 

 
 

*Important Notice* 
9/4/2020 

 
Published Lead Times on    Inground Liners 

 
 
As we all know 2020 has been full challenges both good and 
bad for all of us in the pool industry. The COVID-19 pandemic 
and the mandated state and federal guidelines has put a strain 
on our daily production workforce and also the number of 
liners manufactured each day.  
 
 
Please Note: Lead Times posted on our Hot Sheet and also on 
Liner Link are estimated and could be off by an additional 1-2 
days. Please Plan Accordingly.  
 
 
*For any questions regarding this notice contact our Corporate Services Department. 
 
 

The Vinyl Works Production Team 
 
 


